
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Normal for Norfolk                                                             
Think Wellies not Louboutin 



 

 

 

 

 

The Benjafield Racing club and the Abrey Family would like to personally invite you to the 

2019 Stubble racing event of the year. This will definitely be the biggest and best stubble 

racing event on your 2019 calendar, and there will be no expense spared on the quality of 

the stubble. Those that joined us last time will remember the hills were steep! The maize 

was ripe, and we are hoping for that again this year. You are invited to turn up on Friday 

20th September (4PM) and your Norfolk Visa (NEXIT) will run out Sunday 22nd September 

around midday. The whole weekend will be organised for you, including your food, drink, 

accommodation (Casual and Festival Vibe), and not forgetting a great day of rallying 

through the Norfolk countryside, on and off road. We are limited to numbers due to the 

accommodation, so please let us know by completing the form and returning it as soon as 

you can, to avoid disappointment. 
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